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Friday 28th April 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In year 6, over the last two weeks, there have been two incidents of children using social media 
inappropriately at home.   
 
One incident involved children excluding other children from groups created in WhatsApp and the second 
involved a child sharing a video clip from YouTube from a movie rated 18.    Fortunately, one of children in 
the group was able to tell their parents immediately and the video clip was deleted before anyone else 
saw it.   
 
The parents of the children involved in these incidents have been contacted and the children spoken to 
and educated. 
 
We urge all parents to monitor their child’s internet use and provide regular reminders about appropriate 
use and etiquette if they are using social media. 
 
Do feel free to come and talk to us if you want any guidance or support with this issue.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


